Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Norfolk, Tea

Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 9:27 AM

To: Witte, Sally; 'William Delind '; Flores, David; Klose, Christina; dianekos@gmail.com;
Diane Kosarzycki; 'Sandra McSweeney'; Marcela Garcia; Marcela Garcia

Cc: Grote, Terri; Kuether-Steele, Molly; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Kovac, Nik

Subject: RE: MKE Flag

Although the Arts Board is currently reviewing the process and not the design itself, LRB does want to note that by
ordinance, use of the seal on a flag is prohibited:

s. 3-25-3 states as follows:

3. PROHIBITIONS. The use, reproduction or depiction of the city's corporate seal for any reason other than municipal
purposes, by anyone other than the city clerk, is prohibited.

Cordially,

Tea B. Norfolk

Legislative Fiscal Analyst — Lead
City of Milwaukee

Legislative Reference Bureau
200 E. Wells St., Room 307
Milwaukee, WI 53202

(414) 286-8012
Tea.Norfolk@milwaukee.gov

From: Witte, Sally

Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 9:21 AM

To: 'William DelLind '; Flores, David; Klose, Christina; dianekos@gmail.com; Diane Kosarzycki; 'Sandra McSweeney";
Marcela Garcia; Marcela Garcia

Cc: Grote, Terri; Kuether-Steele, Molly; Norfolk, Tea; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Kovac, Nik

Subject: FW: MKE Flag

FYI...

From: Costa Agnew [mailto:ctadam12@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 6:23 PM

To: artsboard

Subject: MKE Flag

Hello,

I think the new flag should incorporate the Milwaukee City seal, and/or a 'Milwaukee' script, like the City of
Long Beach (picture attached).

Thanks,



Costa T.

Third Ward resident.



